PNA Board Meeting notes
7/22/13

Attendees: Jay Betts, Gail Parrick, Kirsten Aird, Lee Wicklund, Ewa Campbell,
Rick Eilers

Meeting called to order at 7pm
Treasurers Report: Main account $437.93

Palisades applied for and won a Neighborhood Enhancement Grant from the City of
Lake Oswego for the 2013 calendar year. The funds were used to purchase new yard
signs to notify residents of PNA meetings along with steel support stakes and two
new PNA banners. The award was also used to conduct a neighborhood-wide
survey.

We are still waiting to hear back from the City on our application for the 2014
calendar year. Funds would be used to support the Westridge Elementary School’s
playground upgrade for which many PNA children attend. Palisades will be teaming
up with Blue Heron NA and Westridge NA to collectively support the school. The
funds are earmarked to update the drainage system around the playground.

We discussed doing something for Hallinan Elementary since we helped Westridge
this year.
The discussion included working with the school district and the City to point out
some of the traffic and safety issues. It is no longer safe for Palisades’s kids to walk
to school.

Action Item- Rick to draft a letter (with help from members)

Rick is going to review neighborhood survey comments along with Jay and
Katherine Shallenberger. Speed bump issues seemed to be an issue, but Rick will
work to identify the top 10-15 issues that were mentioned. Lee offered to assist.

Meeting adjourned at 9pm.

Submitted by Rick Eilers and Kirsten Aird on February 9, 2014



